
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Week beginning 7th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week the children have been busy with their literacy learning. We have begun our shared writing 
and the children are enjoying changing elements of our story ‘A New Home for a Pirate’. We have seen 
some wonderful sentences and ideas being shared. 
  
For Maths, we have continued with our Pirate theme and the children have been engaged in learning 
their number bonds to 10 as well as recapping number bonds to five. We have been exploring these 
using part-whole models, tens frames and Numicon. 
 
It is always fantastic to see how many of the children are enjoying their reading at home; they really do 
love sharing their books with us. For Phonics, we have been continuing to explore some phase three 
digraphs and trigraphs ensuring that we are blending these within words. We have also continued to 

look at some CVCC words (consonant, vowel, consonant, consonant) such as ant, elf, end, best, desk, 
and help.  
We would welcome any donations of recycling to use for junk modelling, especially small cardboard 
boxes and tube shaped items. We will be using these to make some musical instruments later in the 
term. Thank you very much in advance.  
The writing workshop has been rescheduled for Tuesday 22nd March at 2.30pm. This will be in the main 
hall. If you are unable to attend, the slides and information will be emailed to all parents. We look forward 
to seeing you.  

 
 
Dates for your diary –  
 

 Tag Day (non-uniform day) and Cake Sale this is in aid of raising funds for Ukraine - Friday 11th March 

 Red Nose day- Friday 18th March- information has been sent about this already. 

 Writing Workshop- Tuesday 22nd March at 2.30pm 

 Parent Consultations- Monday 28th March and Tuesday 29th March 

 Last day of term 4 – Thursday 31st March 

 Staff Development Day – Friday 1st April 

 Start of Term 5- Tuesday 19th April  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Foundation Team 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

This weekend, we would love you to focus on recognising your Phase 2 and 3 tricky 

words.  You will find a list of them on the back of this newsletter; have a go at reading 

or even writing them. 

Love Buzz and Bertie 

 



 

 

 


